
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Thursday, September 16, 2021. 

______ Gateway is a perfume/scent free school. Please do not wear perfume, cologne, scented lotion or 

heavily scented grooming products. Multiple staff members and students are sensitive \or become 

seriously ill when exposed. Thank you for showing Universal Respect by taking care to protect them. 

______ If any student is needing a backpack or any school supplies, please see your counselor by 

going to the counseling office next to the main office. 

______ Sign up forms for the Cooking Club and the World Language Assessment are in the kiosk 

on the wall across from Mrs. Seifert’s window.   

______ Interested in joining the Yearbook Club?  Yearbook consists of 3 committees: Reporters, 

Photographers, and Communications.  Next Monday, applications for all 3 committees will be available 

on the wall near the front office and will be due by Thursday.  There is limited space available, so don’t 

wait until the last minute to pick up your application! 

______ Spirit Fridays are starting September 17th!  Wear your Gateway or Seahawks gear. 

______ Applications for 6th grade ASB cabinet elections starting on Sept. 20th and closes on the 

Sept. 24th.  Information will be coming from your English teachers soon. 

______ Yearbooks are on sale through September 17. 

______ If you purchased an ASB card and you received an ID card yesterday during the photo 

session, but it doesn’t have the ASB logo, please go to the Front Desk to get an ASB sticker 

applied to your card. 

______ If you want to participate in Fall Sports, please turn in your physicals at the Front Desk 

and make sure the required forms are completed on RankOneSport.  Please see Mrs. Trachte at 

the front desk if you have questions about athletics. 

______ Sign up for Robotics Team online. We will be accepting only 30 students into Robotics Team this 

year. Applications are due by September 24th. Meetings will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays after 

school. If you are interested, the application to join the team is available on the Robotics Team page, 

which is on the Gateway Middle School Website under Clubs and Activities. For more information, 

contact Ms. VanTuyl or Mr. Rentko. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


